
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PHOTOGRAPHY RELEASE 

 
 
 With our ever-changing world and the growth and public nature of social media, 
it is important to ensure we have permission to use photos and videos of our children.  
We would like to be able to include pictures of our children enjoying the many 
opportunities we offer at Messiah Lutheran Church, Oakland, NJ.  Our visual media 
includes but is not limited to: our website, Facebook, Instagram, and print materials 
such as bulletin, newsletter, and newspaper publications. For the safety of our children, 
photos will never include names or other personal identifying information.  
 
In order to protect the level of privacy your child and you desire, we are asking that you 
please complete the form below indicating that you release Messiah Lutheran Church, 
Oakland, NJ from liability. 
 
Please choose one: 
 
I/We, the parents or guardians of ___________________________hereby give our 
consent to Messiah Lutheran Church to use my child’s photo in visual media materials; 
this may include print, digital, and social media. 
 
 
I/We, the parents or guardians of ___________________________do not give consent 
to the Messiah Lutheran Church to use my child’s photo. 
 
 
 
______________________________                                        __________________ 
Signature of Parent or Guardian                                                         Date 
 
 
 
_____________________________                                           __________________ 
Signature of Parent or Guardian                                                         Date 
 

 


